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BV/EO                      12th March 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
We are all aware of the tricky time the world is facing with the outbreak of Coronavirus, and are so proud of the way 
our community is keeping calm and looking after each other. Life at school is as busy as ever… 
 
Recent events: 
This half term, Mrs Clifford organised our very own French day, to relaunch the teaching of French in our curriculum. A 
tres bien time was had by all, with a huge amount of French being spoken and the Eiffel Tower being recreated by each 
year group! Fantastique Oakworth!  
 
Year 1 welcomed Moses, who offered a wonderful African music workshop as part of their topic. They really enjoyed 
this event and the whole school were toe tapping for a good proportion of the day!  
 
Thank you to all those who came to the eSafety workshop with our PCSO Geoff Woodrow, and a big thank you to Mr 
Oakes for organising it. As you know, safeguarding is the most important thing to us at Oakworth, and keeping our 
children safe online is a key issue in today’s society. Please do remember to check what your children are accessing on 
a regular basis and ensure you have their passwords for all logins so these too can be checked.  
 
Finally, it was wonderful to see our super children dressed up for World Book Day. We love reading at Oakworth, and 
this was a great chance for the children to discuss their favourite books and many bought more that week at the 
Usbourne book fair.  
 
School projects: 
Our school projects are all currently underway. A big thank you to our wonderful parent volunteers, Mrs Waite and Mr 
Schofield, who came in and built 7 Ikea cupboards for us!  
We recently sent out a text asking for volunteers to help us with ‘Project Paint’ on the 6th and 7th of April. If you, or any 
of your family could give us some time across these days, we would be very grateful!  
 
Thank you for your continued support for our school. Have a great rest of your week and restful weekend! 
 
 
Best wishes,  
 
 
 
Miss Beki Vargassoff 
Headteacher 
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